
Creative week Monday 16 to Friday 20 October 

 

Staff have planned a range of exciting activities for our 

creative week with a focus on Divali, the Hindu festival of 

light. 

 

Our week will end on Friday 20 October with our celebration 

assembly at 2:30pm in the hall.  Children will be showing and 

telling us what they have learned during the week.  We will 

be presenting attendance certificates, drawing the name out 

of the hat for the autumn term A voucher and announcing 

the class of the half term.  If your child has won an award or 

or has a medal or certificate this half term, we are happy to 

present them in the celebration assembly. Please let us 

know.  

 

Some children may be making traditional Divali sweets.  We 

will not be using nuts but some recipes may include 

coconut.  Please make sure that you have informed us of any 

allergies. 

 

We would also like the children to wear their party clothes 

on Friday.  This is because people who celebrate Divali 

around the world usually wear traditional dress or their best 

clothes for the celebrations.  Please remember that the 

children will still be going outside to play and following our 

usual routines.  No fancy dress costumes please.  

 

We hope you will be able to join us on Friday. 
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